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Date: November 14, 2022 

 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046-1609  
 
 
Subject: 5G Sub-6GHz HAC Attestation 
FCC ID: UZ7TC78B1 

 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 

We hereby declares that the results using ABM1 values obtained from VoLTE connections over 

LTE bands, and ABM2 values for 5G Sub-6GHz connections over the same bands provide a 

reasonable representation of the HAC rating over these 5G Sub-6GHz connections (VoNR). 
 
 
Should you have any questions comments about the above, please contact the undersigned.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 

 

Signature : 

 
 

 
_______________________________ 

Name and Job Title. : Larry (Qianlin) Zhou / Regulatory Specialist 
E-mail : larry.zhou@zebra.com 
Tel. : 346-260-3543 




